
 

 

 

December 7, 2020 

 

RE:  SCHOLARSHIP TO PURSUE A UCC BACHELOR DEGREE PROGRAMME - SPRING 

SEMESTER (JANUARY 2021) 

 

The University of the Commonwealth Caribbean (UCC) is pleased to advise that, as a high 

school graduate during the period 2016-2019, you will now be able to pursue an accredited 

Bachelor degree programme of your choice, commencing in the Spring semester January 2021, 

and be eligible to receive a 50% scholarship on your annual tuition for the first two (2) years 

and 25% scholarship for the final two years. Congratulations! 

 

To apply, please complete your application online at www.ucc.edu.jm by December 18, 2020 

and start on this exciting journey to begin your bachelor degree either fully online or in a 

blended format in January 2021. 

 

Once your completed application form and the upload of your supporting documents are 

submitted online, we will contact you within a few days to confirm your registration. 

 

To obtain additional information on UCC and our programmes, join us on Friday December 11, 

or Friday December 18, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. as we host our undergraduate degree programmes 

virtual information session. To attend, click here to register. 

 

In the meantime, if necessary, please feel free to contact Mrs Andrea Wray at 876-906-3000 or 

recruitmentdirector@ucc.edu.jm to learn more.    

   

We look forward to welcoming you to the University of the Commonwealth Caribbean (UCC) to 

pursue any of our accredited bachelor degree programmes, through which we are confident you 

will be empowered. 

 

Your future begins here! 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Professor Dennis J. Gayle 

President, 

University of the Commonwealth Caribbean (UCC) 

17 Worthington Avenue 

Kingston 5 

Tel: 876-906-3000 

 
 

http://www.ucc.edu.jm/
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_qrDVy3DXR0Wj0mpLVHNRdA

